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I think the fair way to count votes in Colorado is to propose an election process similar to the
electoral college method of processing the votes. As of right now there’s 64 counties and 5 of these
are deciding the winners in our elections.  The rural counties feel like our votes do not count and this
is not a fair process, as our founding fathers knew this but now it’s evident what they feared
happening on a national level has now happened at the state level. Personally I think all states
should go to an electoral college method of deciding elections – just to make them fair.  CO Sec. of
State has taken it upon herself to make election laws that favor her party, this is against the
constitution of Colorado.   Candie Loomis  Morgan County CO
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